
Support HB 3177

Related to the closure of gyms: I have seen no evidence that gyms have been a source of CV19 infection: no tracing, no news, 
nothing.  From June to November my gym followed a rigorous appointment, cleaning and mask regime and yet still my gym closed 
for nearly 3 months without credible evidence indicating elevated risk.  This is a hardship to gym owners AND patrons who are 
looking for safe ways to remain active and healthy in a lockdown state.  The timing of lockdowns is made worse by winter condition 
that render outdoor training far less viable.

Please support HB 3177 to limit powers used to selectively shutdown businesses and reduce harm to business owners, the people 
they employ and the communities they serve.

Regards,
Patrick and Judy in Forest Grove


